

[bookmark: _MailOriginal]-----Original Message-----
From: afield@unimelb.edu.au 
Sent: Friday, 25 January 2013 4:16 PM
To: Women
Subject: Workplace Gender Equality Act 2012 amendments

To Whom this may concern,

I take a keen and passionate interest in gender equality at the work place (I work at Melbourne University) mainly because I challenge traditional notions of gender in the way I present to the world. I think this act not only needs to refer to gender inequality for women but also for the gender diverse people such as myself. It is not only biological women who are on the receiving end of gender inequality, but transgender, gender-queer and bi-gendered and so on. I am asking who should I address my concerns regarding this matter as they relate to this act??

thank you for your time.
sincerely 

Antoni Field
Head of Guitar Area
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